Galway Preservation Society Monthly Meeting, September 13, 2021
Galway Town Hall

Attendance: 17 members present

The meeting was called to order by President Bruce Sanders at 7:06 pm.

A moment of silence was observed in memory of David Schweizer and Mary Lynn Kopper.

The President reminded everyone that we must follow CDC recommendations regarding the wearing of masks by those who are unvaccinated. Because of the pandemic, refreshments will not be served until further notice.

Minutes of June Meeting 
Secretary Arlene Rhodes read the minutes of the June 7 meeting. There were no additions or corrections.

Treasurer’s Report
Treasurer Darby Neahr presented a report for fiscal year 2020-2021 and the Treasurer’s report for August. The reports will be filed for audit.

New Business
Lacking a quorum for discussion and action on the proposed budget for 2021-2022 and a proposal for business meetings to be held in September and May only, these items were postponed until the next meeting. 

Next Meetings
The next meeting will be held on October 4 at 7 pm.  The program “Who Is the Real Natty Bumpo?” will be presented by Lauren Roberts, Saratoga County Historian.

The next Board meeting will be held on October 13.

Adjournment
The President declared the meeting adjourned at 7:17 pm.

The program “Beyond the Pines: Colonial History of Schenectady” was presented by Michael Diana of the Schenectady County Historical Society.


Arlene Rhodes
Secretary    
